
THE JACKSON PARISH MUSEUM & FINE ARTS 

MEETING MINUTES October 18, 2021 

 

The Jackson Parish Museum and Fine Arts October meeting was called to order by 
President Barbara Johnson.  
 
Present: Mary Hoover, Ben Ledbetter, Mark Culpepper, James Fitzpatrick, Wilda Smith, 
Barbara Johnson, Melinda Garrett.  
 
Prayer: Offered by Wilda Smith 
 
Pledge: Led by Melinda Garrett 
 
Motion Mary Hoover second James Fitzpatrick to approve September 2021 minutes. 
Motion carried. 
 
Motion Ben Ledbetter second Mark Culpepper approving the financial report. Motion 
carried. 
 
Old Business: 
 President Barbara Johnson gave a report on the dues; 48 members have renewed and 
some new members.  
Wilda Smith gave an update on the painting on Alvern Davis which should be returned 
to the museum by Friday the 29th.of October. 
 
New Business: 
    President’s Comments 
 Barbara Johnson reported that the fire extinguisher had been replaced at no charge by 
Mr. James Trull. 
Motion Wilda Smith second Ben Ledbetter to send letter thanking Mr. Trull and grant 
him an honoree membership. Motion carried. 
 
Barbara stated that there had been a Facebook post relative to the operation of the 
museum and hers and Wilda Smith ‘s phone numbers were listed as a contact. 
 
She shared with the board members copies of the plaques that have been approved in 
Memory of Judie Blalock & Alice Colvin. 
 
She stated she and Wilda were working on a budget for 2021 and 2022. They had 
located a 2020 budget and was working from that.  It would be presented at the 
November meeting to vote on. 
 
Motion Ledbetter second Mary Hoover to adjourned until the next meeting of November 
15, 2021. 



 
 


